ACTIONS FROM NEW FOREST ACCESS FORUM MEETING — 3 December 2012

2.5 Letter written to Ashurst Parish Council suggesting alternatives to a locked
gate on a new all-ability path at the Recreation Ground, an offering the services of

the NFAF as an advisory body

4.2 Sarah Manchester, Ruth Croker and Alastair Duncan agreed actions based on
responses to members’ survey — see also Agenda Item 4

5.2 Updated Structure & Remit document on website

\5.3 Website updated with amended biographies submitted

11.6 The following members will represent the NFAF at HCAF meetings in 2013:
Ruth — 19 February; Alastair — 14 May; Heather — 18 July; Lynden — 22 October.
Ben is the ‘reserve’.



http://archive.newforestnpa.gov.uk/looking-after/new-forest-access-forum/members-new-forest-access-forum
http://archive.newforestnpa.gov.uk/looking-after/new-forest-access-forum/members-new-forest-access-forum/member-profiles

